
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

 Occupational Therapist Valerie is amazing. We are so thankful for the 

time and advice with our son. We are very appreciative to the California 

Hawaii Elks Major Project for the services my son receives. Your 

organization changes lives in such a positive way it’s hard to express in 

words. Thank you and thank you for all you do. 

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Thank you so much for providing this service for our children. 

Preschool Vision Screener Kim was wonderful and patient with the kids; a 

true professional! We definitely want to participate again! 
  

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Physical Therapist Becky is wonderful with Elijah! She has only been 

working with my son for a short time. He has started to show improvement.  

Thank you for this valuable service! 

 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 We would love to have Speech–Language Pathologist Hedley continue to 

service our child.  Her service has improved his speech ability tremendously in 

the past year alone. Hedley is an awesome, awesome speech therapist! She’s 

very professional, prompt, and works well with children! We’ve had 2 years 

working with her. Our child names her as one of his Preschool teachers! We miss 

Hedley’s insight in helping our Childs speech. 

   

* * * * * * * * * * 

  

 Preschool Vision Screener Linda was wonderful! She came prepared to 

screen at both centers for our event. The event went smoothly. She interacted 

respectfully and was friendly with our parents and the children were 

comfortable with her. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 


